
 

“Calling all Youth and Young Adults!” 
Ages 5 to 25 

 

Choir rehearsal will be held in the Sanctuary  
on Monday, April 29th at 6:30 pm. 

Parents of our youth are asked to please be in attendance. 

For more information, please contact Sister Cookie Miller 
at (916) 598-0452 or email ms.cookie1@outlook.com. 

 


